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Quick Guidance for Preventing Electrocution Impacts on Birds

IAF, working together with specialists from the finance sector and conservationists, have initiated a document on preventing birdelectrocution.
This document is a short guidance aimed at non specialists who have crucial impact on the construction and reconstruction of medium voltage lines.
It is for people working in the financial sector (especially banks), government agencies responsible for planning and financing new distribution lines, and all sectors where power lines are used, as well as conservationists and anyone interested in this problem.
If you have any questions, please contact us at electrocution@iaf.org
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